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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

I am a member of the dpcaac and dpnf, but am writing as a private individual. I realise that |
am two hours past the deadline for comments, but had Easter Sunday commitments.

I have lived in the area

and now on the Brookfield Estate. I used the Brookfield Hall for community
use, especially when my daughter was young and am concerned that this will be reduced with
the change to a school for 4 to 11 year olds. Our Neighbourhood Plan (Cw1) aims to ‘retain
and develop Dartmouth Park’s community facilities’.

It will be difficult, when after five years there will be six full time staff and twenty pupils, not
to use private transport to travel to and from the school. How will they travel to and from, for
example, Highgate Wood?

I am also concerned about the potential change in local demographic, especially with the
closure of three local primary schools. The fees may well be too expensive for many local
families.

Thank you,
Eileen Willmott



